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12th October 2017

Leisure/Culture Scrutiny Group

Purpose of Report:    Progress report

Since the first meeting of Scrutiny Committee B on 14th June 2017 the following work 
has been undertaken:

18th September 2017 – Staylittle/Llanfair Caereinion Cabinet Report

This meeting had been set up before the summer and it was therefore disappointing 
that the Cabinet report was not quite at a stage where it was ready for pre-Cabinet 
scrutiny.  This made scrutiny of the report difficult when the Portfolio Holder could on 
occasion only comment that she was yet to speak to Cabinet colleagues on the matter 
and could not always give an answer to questions raised.  It is hoped that the process 
for pre-Cabinet scrutiny will improve and that sufficient time will be included in the 
process for scrutiny to be effective.

The scrutiny group made two firm recommendations to Cabinet/Management team on 
the report and it is noted that the report which went to Cabinet had addressed both 
recommendations.  Cabinet will considere this matter at their meeting on the 10th 
October 2017.  The Cabinet decision will be reported verbally.

Report contact: Liz Patterson, Scrutiny Officer
Contact details: 01597 826980, elizabeth.patterson@powys.gov.uk
Sources/background papers: 
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County Councillors: D. R. Jones (Vice Chair of Scrutiny Committee B and Lead 
Member)
B Davies, A Jenner, M. Mackenzie, S. McNicholas, L Roberts, P Roberts, 
Parent Governor Representative Mrs A. Davies, Mrs S Davies and N. Bufton.
Church Representative Mrs M. Evitts


